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COMMNT

Printed on:  05/01/2022
Response:

| agree with Nadine Nohr that the timing and lack of process of notification to Residents of any planning
application is unacceptable and highlights the current procedures disregard for resident's opinions.

Re: Sarah Weeks suggestion to build closer to the back wall causes more shadow and overlooks the gardens
of 10a & 10b as well as Acol Road. The protruding chimneys above the current parapet will cause more
shadow.

No 8 has a 1.5m skylight which already takes away a proportion of the sun from our small garden.

The existing rear windows of the 1st floor were originally accepted with obscure glass which has been
changed to clear glass.
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Anna Konycheva

01/01/2022 19:07:05

OBJ

| am objecting to this planning application.

Firstly, due to loss of light or overshadowing that will affect my garden as well as other gardens in Acol Road,
as a result of the erection of additional storey. Secondly, due to the negative effect it will have on the character
of the conservation area, where certain guidelines have been implemented in order to keep in-line with the
traditional look; all the other mews houses currently do not have additional roof extensions and this will create
inconsistency in the overall look of the mews and area. The materials proposed for use are also not in-line
with existing buildings. The proposed extension will also increase the visual bulk for all surrounding buildings,
which will oppose to the existing conservation area strategy. Thirdly, there is concern that the construction will
have a negative effect on adjacent mews houses (including my own), as the structural changes proposed, in
particular the lowering of the level of the existing roof, are likely to damage the overall stability of the buildings.
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